EVD Agency of the Netherlands Ministry of Economic Affairs
Attn. Mrs. Sarah Sijses
Juliana van Stolberglaan 148
2500 EC The Hague
The Netherlands

Your Reference:
PSO05/RF/4/1
Project: Incorporation of a joint venture for the improvement of water supply and sewage networks in Russia
Subject: Letter expressing satisfaction upon completion of the Rostov-on-Don project
Rostov-on-Don, August 24, 2007
--------------------------------------------------------------------------

Dear Ms. Sijses,
Upon completion of the Pilot Project in the city of Rostov, I am pleased to express my satisfaction with the work performed by ZAO Ekspertiza Kommunalnykh Setei (CJSC Expert Evaluation of Utility Networks), which provided technical assistance and implementation of the above-mentioned Project in the Vodokanal water utility of the city of Rostov-on-Don.

I would also like to note the following:
1. The basic objectives specified in the Technical Assignment and in the contract have been fulfilled to our complete satisfaction, as noted in the Appendix.
2. The specialists involved in the project worked in efficient cooperation, regardless of the challenges and scope of the work. 

3. I agree with the conclusions presented in the final report, and I am satisfied with the overall outcome of the project.
4. In addition, I would like to note our wholehearted support and approval of the recommendations and proposals submitted by the specialists in the final report in regard to future activities.
I wish to thank EVD Agency of the Netherlands Ministry of Economic Affairs for the support provided, and I hope that our partnership will become a stepping stone for further cooperation.
Yours truly,
Nikolay Kovalenko,
Engineering Manager
OAO PO Vodokanal (OJSC PO Vodokanal), the city of Rostov-on-Don


Appendices:
Project results and key achievements
Letter of Satisfaction, Vodokanal of Rostov-on-Don
30/08/2007

